
May 24, 2013

Mrs. Karen Bowen

I again want to thank you from the bottom of my heart for all the selfless 
contributions and sacrifices that you have made in helping me raise my son, 
Brandon. I am forever indebted to you and all the teachers on your staff who 
over the past 9 years have taught him, been patient and caring with him and 
helped instill the proper Christian values that seemingly are no longer taught in 
most schools today. I could not recommend Fellowship Christian Academy 
enough to any parent looking to find a reputable school in a small caring 
environment that will instill the Christian values that have been lost in our 
society today and at a reasonable price. I too have grown in my faith through 
the school and grown to see the outstanding Christian young man that my son 
has turned out to be, it is a reflection of the school and its dedication to 
education and religious principles. And I greatly appreciate that. The school’s 
motto speaks volumes, “Train up a child in the way he should go; and when he 
is old, he will not depart from it”. (Proverbs 22:6)  I too have tried to live by 
this motto myself, to raise my son with the values he will carry with him for 
the rest of his life.

So, thank you for your years of dedication and the prayers that you have given 
me and my family. May God continue to bless you and your mission at 
Fellowship Christian Academy and in the endeavors that you have in your new 
location. I will so miss your school and I know my son will too.

With my heart-felt gratitude and love,

Dave Flores


